
TOWN OF GOSHEN
REQUEST FOR BIDS & BUDGETARY ESTIMATES

The Town of Goshen, Vermont  
is accepting Bids & Budgetary Estimates for various scopes of work for  

MULTIPLE EXCAVATION PROJECTS
MULTIPLE PAVING PROJECTS

ROADSIDE MOWING
ON-SITE INSPECTION for Excavation & Paving Projects

April 1, 2025 at the Goshen Town Office. 
10 AM for Excavation Contractors & 2 PM for Paving Contractors.

Bids & Estimates will be received at the Goshen Town Office until 6:30 p.m. 
on Tuesday, April 22, 2025. Bids will be opened at the special Selectboard 

meeting, April 22, 2025, at 6:30 PM.
Complete Project Documents are available online:

http://goshenvt.org/goshen-road-projects-2025/
**Please note: Contractors are to direct all inquiries

to Jeff Cathcart, Project Manager,
Town of Goshen. jcathcart@goshenvt.org or (802) 345-9736.


